
Special Announcement Concerning Pandemic 

Dear Valued Customer,            10/2020 

 Due to the continuing pandemic our store policies concerning 
customer occupancy limits and mandatory face coverings while 
shopping will continue to be enforced. No Exceptions! 

 As always, we will continue to work as quickly as possible to 
expedite your shopping needs. It is expected that during certain 
periods you may experience brief wait times to shop so please plan 
accordingly. 

 Our utmost concern is the well being of all while shopping in our 
store. Thank you for your understanding and we sincerely appreciate 
your patronage during this difficult time. 

          Be Safe, 

                        Roslyn Kosher Foods


